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Investigators Seek ID of Suspect in
Stoneville Business Break-In

Date of Release: Tuesday, April 18, 2017

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s Investigators are
seeking to identify the man pictured in this release caught on surveillance
camera during a break-in at J Coleman Enterprises, located at 10971 US 220
Stoneville, N.C., overnight.

Anyone with information about this business break-in or the identity of
the man pictured in this release is asked to call Detective A. Webster at 336-
634-3232 or Rockingham County Crime Stoppers at 336-349-9683.
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